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18 July 2016

Mr Ashley Albury

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
PO Box 58

DUBBO NSW 2830

Attention: Mr Wayne Garnsey

Dear Wayne
PLANNING PROPOSAL — KYALITE STABLES

I am writing to request an extension of time for the completion of the above

planning proposal.

Council is making significant progress with the planning proposal and the
flood modelling has been completed. Council has received quotes from
consultants to prepare the biodiversity and Aboriginal cultural heritage
reports and it is expected that this work will commence in the next 7 days.
All of this work has been done in consultation with the Office of Environment

and Heritage.

The timetable to complete the planning proposal is as follows:

Task

Completion

Biodiversity and Aboriginal cultural heritage reports

26 August 2016

Amended planning proposal submitted to the
Department

23 September 2016

Revised Gateway determination

31 October 2016

Compliance by Council with Gateway conditions
(prior to exhibition) including approval from
Department to exhibit

23 December 2016

Exhibition of planning proposal

17 February 2016

Report to Council for finalisation

16 March 2016

Submit to Department for publication

31 March 2016

On this basis Council requests a 9 month extension for the completion of this

planning proposal.

Should you have any further enquiries in relation to this matter, please do

not hesitate to contact me on (03) 5898 3111.
Yours sincerely
( LQAQC% O
Julie Rogers
MANAGER ENVIRONMENTAL SERVICES

DENILIQUIN COUNCIL
Achievement through Action
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